
 

 

In order to strengthen the Japanese Government’s efforts in promoting 

foreign direct investment (FDI) into Japan, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of 

Japan has established at each of its missions abroad the “Contact Point for 

the Promotion of FDI in Japan” to support Bruneian investors intending to 

invest in Japan. 

 

The “Contact Point for the Promotion of FDI in Japan” in Brunei 

Darussalam is: 

 

E-mail: embassy@bw.mofa.go.jp 

TEL: +673-2229265 

FAX: +673-2229481 

 

If you have any enquiries or requirements concerning FDI in Japan, please 

feel free to contact us. 

 

When making contact, kindly provide us with your name, the organisation 

you belong to, your contact information, and as many details regarding your 

enquiry as possible so we can respond appropriately. 

 

 

For your information, the Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO) 

(http://www.jetro.go.jp/en/) also accepts enquiries about direct investment 

into Japan. 

 

http://www.jetro.go.jp/en/

